

Greetings to our Wine Club Members-

First off, Bimmer and I want to personally thank every one of you for hanging in there with us. We hope everyone is safe and heathy. These times are challenging for all of us in many ways, some more obvious than others. Luckily wineries are deemed essential though that carries an extra burden. We have been and will be hyper-vigilant with our team and adopted the precautions necessary to keep everyone safe, from our staff to our members.

Packing the wine club shipment was an exercise in teamwork and perseverance. Since the tasting room is closed, our tasting staff stepped up to do the packing but in very small and well-distanced groups. It was a slow process, but we managed to get it done! Side note: you will be happy when it arrives, it's worth the wait! Unfortunately, we were unable to include a newsletter due to the timing of printing and availability of our printing company. However, you will be provided with links to each of the wines so you can get all the information you desire. Another difference with this shipment is that there will be no pick-ups available. We could not come up with a safe way to accommodate pickups for everyone. We will miss your smiles and conversations. We hope you understand.

We are also using this time to do some long-needed maintenance and updates to the property. You will be pleased to see it when we re-open. We are still not sure what re-opening will look like; our first phase of opening may only allow the use of the grounds for enjoying wine and fresh air, something we are all craving.

Looking forward to seeing you all soon,

Together we will beat this moment in history

Cheers,

Niels, Bimmer and the entire Castoro Cellars Team